
Feb 26, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Hello, 
 
I have recently moved to Portland from Tennessee, where I worked in a county election office. The 
proposed HB 2578 sounds like a great idea to me, and would underscore Oregon's role as a leader in 
truly representational politics. We need more individuals who are not rich to run for office. I hope you 
will support this measure. 
 
Karen Fletcher 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Karen Fletcher 
5040 SE Henry St 
Portland, OR 97206-6954 
 
 
 


